
MPAC meeting 17 – 19 October 2017 

Declaration of Interests 

All MPAC members participating in the meeting updated and submitted their declaration of 

interest, which was assessed by the WHO Secretariat. 

Nine members reported relevant conflict of interests, which are summarized below.  

Thomas BURKOT 

Received consulting and research support from Intellectual Ventures Labs (IVL) (support 

provided to the James Cook University) for two projects; one, as a consultant to supervise 

the evaluation of new malaria diagnostic test, which concluded in March 2017, and the other, 

as a secondment to develop a vector control strategy on mosquito proof housing and 

methods to age-grade mosquitos, which concluded in 2015. In 2015, Dr Burkot received 

research and non-monetary support from Vestergaard to evaluate and supervise the 

provision of Serofly insecticidal netting to evaluate impact on malaria in the Solomon Islands.  
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Comments to further projects that have ceased.  
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